November 10, 2022

Dear Armstrong Families,

Here is some information to let you know what your donations support in our Burnaby community:
The funds we receive allow us to deliver services and aid to those who are experiencing homelessness, hurt, and hunger. Because of your generosity, we have been able to support our most vulnerable neighbours in Burnaby throughout the COVID-19 pandemic, giving them access to basic life necessities such as food and clothing in addition to essential services such as healthcare.
The Society to End Homelessness operates 2 weekly drop-in Outreach Resource Centres (ORC) for individuals experiencing, or at risk of, homelessness in Burnaby. They receive free help such as nutritious meals, clothing, foot care, medical attention, housing and social services referrals, hygiene and other necessities. The people who attend the centres live in deep poverty and rely upon us to meet their basic needs. With the added challenges of a global pandemic the past 2 years, times have been especially hard for the people we serve. We now serve 150% more guests at our ORCs than we used to at the beginning of the pandemic more than a year ago.

I would like to thank you for your continued support that you have shown us.
Stay safe and well,

Carol-Ann Flanagan
Executive Director
Society to End Homelessness in Burnaby
Burnaby Task Force on Homelessness carolannf@burnabyhomeless.org
(604) 200-071
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